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10 September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
I would like to tell you about our parent/carer support meetings we are planning to run this 
term. The aim of these meetings is to provide support for the parents and carers of our 
students, where we discuss topics that are related to looking after young people with 
mental health and/or medical needs.   
 
These meetings are by no means mandatory but are meant to be extra support should you 
wish to attend. In the past, we have offered these meetings here in the school building.  We 
plan to continue to offer these via Microsoft Teams online.  In addition, we will record these 
sessions so that they can be accessed for those not available at the specific meeting time.  
Our upcoming meeting dates are as follows: 
 
23 September 2021 @ 2:00pm 
 
28 October 2021 @ 2:00pm 
 
18 November 2021 @ 2:00pm 
 
9 December 2021 @ 2:00pm 

Safeguarding Issues & Early Help 
 
Online Safety with Mel Madlani 
 
Post-16 Information with Lynne Beet 
 
TBD  

 
If you would like to attend these meetings or you are not able to attend but are interested in 
future meetings, then please inform the school office by calling: 0116 2298137 or emailing 
WBadmin@childrenshospitalschool.leicester.sch.uk. We will email out information for 
accessing these sessions the Monday before each meeting is due to take place so you can 
join in.  We will also follow-up the meeting with a link to access the recording should you be 
unavailable for the live session. 
 
We are all here to help you and your family to offer support and advice if needed at any 
time, so please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries or concerns you have. We 
look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
Micki Handford 
Pastoral Manager 
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